
NEWSLETTER

FALL, 1975

Dear Friend of the Community Foundation,

Now that Fall is here you will probably want to take some 
TIME TO REVIEW YOUR TAX SITUATION AND GIVE SOME THOUGHT TO THE 
END OF THE YEAR TAX GIVING. THIS IS AN IDEAL PERIOD TO CONSIDER 
THE MANY BENEFITS WHICH YOUR COMMUNITY FOUNDATION CAN OFFER THE 
donor. Instead of the proverbial ham, turkey, box of candy, or 
packaged Christmas spirit, why not make this Christmas a truly 
MEANINGFUL ONE FOR YOURSELF, YOUR FRIENDS, AND ASSOCIATES?

Establish a permanent named Fund with a contribution 
OF $ 1 ,000 OR MORE.

Your capital remains intact. Only the annual earnings 
ARE DISTRIBUTED TO CHARITABLE AGENCIES.

Your gift will not be spent and too quickly forgotten. 
A Fund in the Community Foundation will earn income 
FOR MANY YEARS TO COME ... PERHAPS FOREVER!!!

Smaller donations are welcome. ONE check can take 
CARE OF YOUR ENTIRE CHRISTMAS GIFT LIST. CARDS 
WILL BE SENT TO YOUR HONOREES INFORMING THEM THAT 
a Christmas contribution has been made in their name.

This can be the Christmas EVERYONE remembers!!!!

NEW FISCAL TRUSTEE

C. RANDOLPH EVEREST, Executive Vice President and Senior 
Trust Officer of the First National Bank and Trust Company, will 
SERVE ON THE FISCAL BOARD, REPLACING WILLIAM O. ALEXANDER. BILL 
is the new President of the Continental Federal Savings and Loan. 
Randy and his family have returned to Oklahoma City from Charlotte, 
North Carolina. He was Senior Vice President and Trust Officer of 
the North Carolina National Bank, which is one of the fiscal trustees 
of the Winston-Salem Community Foundation. Welcome to the OCCF 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES.
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SPOTLIGHT ON GRANTS

During the 1974-1975 school year nine students at Oklahoma Christian 
College received scholarships from the Community Foundation. This 
Fund was established by the late MRS. L.A. MACKLANBURG, MR. AND MRS. 
J_. B SAUNDERS. MR. AND MRS. JOHN KIRKPATRICK, AND MR. AND MRS.
W. T. PAYNE. They are Kent Royse and Greg Springer, sophomores majoring 
IN BUSINESS MANAGEMENT; CAROLYN KEMPLIN, JUNIOR SPEECH MAJOR; JOHN 
C. McKee, junior math major; Robert Peterson, junior pre-engineering 
major; Susan Bailey, senior chemistry major; David Keck, junior pre­
med MAJOR; AND DON LEFTWICH, SENIOR MATH COMPUTER SCIENCE MAJOR.

Each of these students has written personal letters to the donors 
ACKNOWLEDGING THEIR SCHOLARSHIP GRANT, AND IS MAINTAINING A STRONG 
GRADE AVERAGE.

FRIDAY FORUM LUNCHEON TO HONOR KIRKPATRICK

Friday noon, November 7, the Oklahoma City Chamber of Commerce 
WILL HONOR THE PRESIDENT OF THE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION BOARD OF 
Trustees, JOHN E• KIRKPATRICK, at the Friday Forum luncheon to 
BE HELD AT THE LINCOLN PLAZA DINNER THEATER. KIRKPATRICK OIL 
Company is one of twenty u. S. corporations receiving "Business 
in the Arts" awards co-sponsored by Esquire Magazine and the 
Business Committee for the Arts. From a field of more than 200 
NOMINATIONS IN INTERNATIONAL COMPETITION, KIRKPATRICK AND 19 
OTHER WINNING FIRMS WERE SELECTED BY A PANEL OF DISTINGUISHED 
ARTS AND BUSINESS LEADERS. OTHER WINNERS INCLUDE CBS, CORNING 
Glass Works, Tiffany and Co., Prudential Insurance Co. Tickets 
FOR THE LUNCHEON ARE AVAILABLE FROM THE CHAMBER OFFICE, 232-6381.


